
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0043
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:10:26 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2021 4:59 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-01-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0043

-- Name --
stephen hamilton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am concerned the NB hydro utility is requesting a 5.5% increase on my bill when the rate of inflation in 2019 was
1.9% in a time when COVID is creating hardships for so many families.




